
4th January 2021 
 
 
Dear All, 

It is with great disappointment and an extremely heavy heart that I am writing to 
confirm that following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, day pupils 
will not be physically returning to school before February Half Term, with the 
exception of vulnerable and Critical Workers' children. Mr Lavery will be in touch 
shortly with boarding parents. 

Positively, we have our learning@home programme already in place and ready to 
support your children's progress. All Year Groups already know their learning@home 
timetable for the first week; we will be in touch in due course to clarify the 
programme arrangements for the rest of term. 

We look forward to engaging with your children from Wednesday morning. Please 
note that if you are a Year 12 Parent, Parents' Evening will take place as planned 
tomorrow evening.  

Thank you for your patience as we respond in real time to this situation. 

Yours, 

Tony 


